

**Subject: Postponement of Swimming Pool Maintenance Schedule** 

Dear Valued Partner,

Warm greetings from Nap Patong.

Further to our previous notice regarding the scheduled closure of the swimming pool for maintenance, please be informed that the maintenance work has been postponed. The new maintenance schedule will take place to next year 2026

In the meantime, we are delighted to inform you that the swimming pool is now **open and operating as normal**. We warmly welcome all guests to enjoy the facilities until the revised maintenance dates.

We kindly ask that you update your records and notify your clients about this change, ensuring they are aware of the pool's current availability.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your kind understanding and continued support.

Sincerely yours, The Management Team Nap Patong signed for and on behalf of:
Travel Concierge Co., Ltd Touroperator "Kompas" LLP

Name: Valentina Malaya Title: General Manager Date: 25 August 2025